#

From:

Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 8:13 AM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] STRONG DISAGREEMENT to DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church Street

LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Hello members of the Cumberland Council,

_a resident in close vicinity to the proposed location, specifically

I'm penning this note to express my vehement disagreement with the proposed Organic Waste Transfer Station at
the site of 109A Church Street, Lidcombe (DA2023/0130).

Given the site's immediate vicinity to our highly-populated residential buildings and the already busy railway station,
the addition of the estimated 118 daily truck movements would inevitably compound the existing traffic issues. This
escalation in traffic, coupled with the congestion and noise, presents a serious concern for the safety and well-being
of the residents, including myself.

Moreover, the detrimental environmental effects - namely the increased noise and air pollution - cannot be ignored.
The vicinity of my home to the proposed site makes these impacts all the more distressing. It is disheartening to

imagine our peaceful and vibrant suburb besieged by such harmful side effects.

| also find it essential to highlight the potential negative repercussions on the property values in our locality. We've
invested in our homes here with the belief in a stable and thriving community.

Therefore, | fervently request the council to revisit the proposed development and ensure the protection of the
residents’ interests.

Thank you for your understanding and attention to this matter.

Kind repardc
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